
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 
 

Congratulations to this week's Falcons of the Week – Keaton Swiatowy, Kenna Wren, Colton Brown and 

Roman Franciosi.  Please stop in the office and see Mrs. Rice for your lunch, popcorn and slushy pass. 

 

Guest Passes for Homecoming are in the office - they are due Thursday, September 18, 2025 at 2pm. 

 

Attention all Work Based Learning Students.  Timesheets for the week of September 1st-September 

7th were due to Mr. Klein by the end of the day on Tuesday September 9th.  If you did not turn your 

timesheet in please turn it in to Mr. Klein in Room 160 or to Mrs. Rice in the main office. 

 

Students should all be receiving a survey in their school email.  Please take time to fill it out for the 

Media Class during advisory. 

 

Hey students! Are you thinking of going into the medical field after high school? If so, come check out 

HOSA. We will be having an informational meeting today after school in Mrs. Dowell's classroom. Hope 

to see you there! 

 

Falcons, There are some of you out there who have a keen eye when it comes to examining the world 

critically. Others of you will work hard and build that insight over time. Whether you already have it or 

are still working toward it, this word of the week is for you: Perspicacity.  Perspicacity is the ability to 

understand things quickly and to make accurate judgments based on surroundings and the information 

provided, it is insight and shrewdness. Here it is in a sentence: Deputy Gilbert's reputation for 

perspicacity was well earned. Those who listened to his advice almost always succeeded.  See the display 

case near the main office for more information about our word of the week.  

 

NHS will be hosting a blood drive on Friday, October 3, 2025.  Donation forms are available in Mrs. 

Rexford’s room by her door.  You must be at least 16 years old to donate.  Any questions, please see Mrs. 

Rexford. 

 

Afterschool/Credit Recovery has started. It will be T-W-Th's in Room 101. There will be a bus after we 

are done to take you to the middle school if you need it. You can also use it just to catch up on unfinished 

work if needed. I look forward to seeing you.  

 

A huge congratulations to the Girls' Swim Team on their decisive victory over the Garber Dukes last 

night, 114-54! All 14 girls contributed to the point total, making it truly a team effort and team win. 

Congratulations to our four newest swimmers - Allie Schrems, Olivia Miles, Bella Zmick-Furno and Zoey 

Pugh - who all had phenomenal swims and personal best times! First-place finishers for the Falcons were 

Oryana Dings, Chloe Nelson, Sadie Stephens, Monika Hupcik, Kaitlyn Hines, Kadie Pavelek, and Kaylee 

Biermann. The Falcons' next meet is the Stephanie Rice Memorial Invitational, held at Garber this 

Saturday, beginning at 11:00AM. 



 

 

 

Today in Sports  

JV & Varsity Soccer @ Alpena 4pm and 5:30pm 

JV & Varsity Volleyball @ St Louis 5:30pm and 7pm 


